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October 18, 2022 
 
 
K. Scherr 
Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 
  
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 17, 2022, 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 4th Report of the Integrated 
Transportation Community Advisory Committee (ITCAC), from its meeting held on 
September 21, 2022: 
 
a)    the following actions be taken with respect to the Integrated Transportation 
Community Advisory Committee (ITCAC) Active Transportation Sub-Committee: 
 
i)    the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consult with the ITCAC during all 
“Advisory Committee Consultation Phases” of the Mobility Master Plan process and 
identify specific areas of the process where the ITCAC may provide its input, expertise 
and support to the Mobility Master Plan Project Team and/or the Community 
Engagement Panel; and, 
 
ii)    the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consult with the ITCAC during the 
development of the proposed draft by-law related to E-Scooters; 
 
b)    clauses 1.1, 2.1 and 3.1 to 3.3 BE RECEIVED. (4.1/13/CWC) 
 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk  
/nk 
 
cc: D. Macrae, Director, Environment and Infrastructure 

J. Friesen, Administrative Assistant II, Environment and Infrastructure  
Chair and Members, Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee 


